
Association Missionary  

 

Association Mission Strategist Thoughts 

I was reminded recently of a part of my life and my leader-

ship that keeps me on the straight and narrow. Those two 

things are, first, “Is it God’s will?” and second, “Always take 

the High Road.” These two things have guided me for most 

of my Christian life and I share them often with others who 

seek counsel. 

First, the question is what the question should always be, “Is 

it God’s will?” As a Christian, we should always strive to be 

in the center of His Holy Will. He is always right, and His 

way is always right for us. No matter what the situation or 

circumstances. So, we should seek to know what His will is 

and strive to carry out His will in our lives. 

Second, we should “Always take the high road.” It can be 

so easy to follow the world, give over to our own feelings, 

act in an unchristian manner, or just do nothing. We should 

always take the high road. Jesus Christ did! He never did 

the least He could, nor did He do his worst. Jesus always 

Honors God by doing and by the taking of the high road. 

Even on the cross, when He could have easily condemned 

what was happening, He didn’t. He asked God to forgive 

them. 

We should always “Take the High Road!” 

These are two things that guides our efforts in the Savannah 

Baptist Association, and they are non-negotiable. 

 
Serving Him Together, 
Buddy Wasson 
Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist 

 revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

Dear SBA Church Family 

 

Marty Youngblood is out of the country at this time and we 

wish him well in his ministry. 

This is a description of what the ministry is all about. 

"Baptist Collegiate Ministries is a ministry of the Georgia  

Baptist Mission Board, BCM is not a church, but is a  

cooperative ministry of local churches and the State Baptist 

convention of churches.Through the funds and volunteer  

efforts provided by these ministry sponsors, the BCM is able 

to reach a wide audience of students with the Gospel of Jesus 

Christ."  

 

Blessings, 

Marty Youngblood, Pastor Wellness 

(678) 925-7677 

  

Georgia Baptist Mission Board 

4295 Brogdon Exchange 

Suwanee, GA   30024-3980 

Serving churches to advance the gospel 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Association  

Disaster Relief 

Our Georgia Baptist Disaster Relief Unit 36R, of the Savannah  

Baptist Association, has been truly blessed to help numerous 

families in Jasper, TX by chainsaw, cleanup, and most espe-

cially by sharing our Lord's love and encouragement after a 

recent tornado.  Some of our team members came from many 

cities across GA.  Please pray for the folks  

impacted by the tornado as they move forward through the 

recovery process. Thank you & bless you for prayers . 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

 

This summer has been packed with mission teams serving our 

Assembly. I'm so grateful to have had these groups of youth 

come and really get their hands dirty. As I've seen their  

excitement to serve God in this way it brings me joy for the 

next generation. With all this being said, summer is almost 

over but this is a great time to schedule for fall. If you'd like 

to reserve a date, give me a call regarding availability  
 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

 

 

 

 

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

  

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School and Neighborhood Block Party  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Supplies  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Thank you to everyone who helped us! We appreciate the  

donations of food, snacks, gift cards, and school supplies that  

were provided for the families in our neighborhood.  

Thank you also for your prayers as we serve them and tell them 

about Jesus!  

  

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on            to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Rev. Mike Jones 8/1 

Rev. Lyle Wood 8/1 

Cheryl Smith 8/3 

Dr. Dusty Reynolds 8/6 

Rev. Brooks Cail 8/7 

Rev. Grady Taylor 8/20 

Rev. Bill Bozeman 8/21 

Tommy Smith 8/27 

 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming 

event, announcement or job 

opening that you would like 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:30 am   

 

August 5 

Lunch: Spanky’s Southside Restaurant  

308 Mall Blvd.  

 

August 12 

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Country Buffet  

   209 Stephenson Ave. 

 

August 19 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s   

8410 Waters Ave . 

 

August 26 

Lunch:  Sakura Buffet  

720 Eisenhower Dr. 

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson , Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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Phone: 912-232-1033 
E-mail: info@sbassociation.org 

Web: www.sbassociation.org 
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

August 2024 

August 1. 2024 Savannah Baptist Center  

Volunteer Meeting 10:00 am 

Minister meetings  August 5, 12, 19, 26, 2024 at 

11:30 am at listed Restaurants .   

                         

September 2024 

September 2, 2024 Office Closed for Labor Day 

September 9, 2024 Admin Meeting 9:30 am 

September 9, 16, 23, 30, 2024 Minister’s  

Meetings at Savannah Baptist Association Building  

at 11 am 

September 16, 2024 Savannah Baptist Center 

Trustee Meeting at 1:30 pm 

 

 
We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give you a “friend 
invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them 
on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.     
  

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

 

 

 PLEASE PRAY FOR THE 

TEACHERS, CHILDREN, AND 

STAFF AS SCHOOL IS  

BEGINNING A NEW  YEAR! 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

